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GATX TERMINALS CORPORATIONa

120 SCUTH RIVERSIDE PLALA.

CHICAGO, IL60606
. 312-621-6200
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;> CD 9Mr. Bruce Mallett, Phd

Chief Licensing Section - 3
Nuclear Regulatory Conmission r -

Region III MN799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinr.ls 60137

SUBJECT: Docket No. 030-14219
License #12-18822-01
Bus 2snI_B91sture_DensJty_ Taster _UIC:5DT3

Dear Sir:

Regarding the inspection of your NRC inspector, Mr. Wayne
Slawinski and his subsequent safety report filed as NRC-591
(attached), items 3; 3A and 3E have been corrected.

Regarding 3H we feel we have a " Radiation Safety Officer" in
the name of Vidalito S. Lomahan, P.E. although Patrick K. Lee
has been transferred to our Pasadena office around 1982. In our
letter to the NRC dated May 29, 1980, NRC FORM 3131, Item 7,
Messrs V.S. Lomahan and P.K. Lee are designated as " Radiation
Control Officers". Also on our letter of application for
renewal Item 7 dated May 7, 1985, the names of Hessrs V.S.
Lomahan, P.K. Lee and William O'Brien were listed as " Radiation
Control Officers". All of them have satisfactorily complet'ed
the prescribed radiation safety and training programs at
Soiltest Incorporation at Evanston, Illinois on July 29, 1980..

Please review the documents cited and advise should further
action be required in order to fully comply with our license.

gy very truly yours,
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